
September 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Hello! My name is Mr. Rienzi and I will be your child’s teacher
for the upcoming school year. I am very excited and eager to spend
the upcoming school year with your son/daughter at Arrowhead
Elementary School. I have gotten to know many of your children
over the past couple of years at Arrowhead and as the music
teacher for ESY the past three years!

I am looking forward to the upcoming school year and know
that your child will also be excited to come to school each day. Our
classroom will provide your child with experiences that focus on their
individualized social, emotional, and educational needs. Some of the
planned academic activities and lessons will include interactive
lessons, Scholastic News, arts/crafts projects, adapted cooking, life
skills lessons, music and movement programs, science experiments,
and more! I will keep you updated on the topics and activities your
child is participating in each day.

Please take a look at the supply list and try to send in the
requested items as soon as you can. If you have any problems
getting any of the items please do not worry. Thank you so much for
your help and support. I am looking forward to a great school year!

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact
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